
 
 

 

NICVD Inaugurates State-of-the-Art TLD Lab for Enhanced Radiation Safety 
 
The National Institute of Cardiovascular Diseases (NICVD) proudly announces the opening of its state-of-
the-art Thermoluminescence Dosimetry (TLD) Lab, inaugurated by Executive Director, Professor Tahir 
Saghir. 
 
Following the inauguration, an insightful session was held to discuss the significance of this advanced 
facility. The new TLD Lab is a milestone for NICVD, as it ensures precise radiation measurement and 
enhances safety protocols for both patients and healthcare professionals. 
 
The establishment of the TLD Lab reinforces NICVD's commitment to advancing healthcare technology 
and maintaining the highest standards of safety in medical radiation practices. 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 


